




 
Wednesday 10th November, 2021 
Year 4 visit to Paignton Zoo
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Our visit to  Paignton Zoo will take place on Tuesday 16th November. We intend to leave school at 7:30 am and will be returning to school at approximately 5:00 pm.  
Therefore, can you please arrive at school at 7:20am with everything you need. 
Please collect from school at 5pm. We will be in contact if there is any significant delay. 
 
Please wear/bring: 
· Suitable footwear for walking around i.e. trainers
· A  waterproof coat 
· A warm layer i.e. school jumper
· A small rucksack bag that they can carry themselves  
· A packed lunch (unless you have requested a school lunch) 
· Water bottle 
 
If you have ordered a hot dinner for your child on this day, school will provide a packed lunch for them on the day to take with them.  

We will have a fantastic day learning lots to supplement our Rainforest topic and finding out about all the animals that are native to the Amazon Rainforest. We will be able to ask questions from the staff as well as take part in some activities while we are there.


If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Ms Hinchliff 

